
 
 
 
 

THE STEEL CITY JAZZ FESTIVAL 2018 - POSTPONED 
RESCHEDULED FOR JUNE 2019 

 

Birmingham, AL, May 5, 2018 – The Steel City Jazz Festival for 2018 has been postponed. 
The festival has been rescheduled for June 2019. 

All tickets for the previously scheduled Steel City Jazz Festival 2018 for June 1st and 2nd will be 
honored in 2019. Ticketholders who are unable to attend the rescheduled festival in 2019 can 
get a full refund from their point of purchase. 

Festival organizer Cedric Allen says, “We wanted to provide festival goers with a new venue in 
2018 that included a number of improvements such as shelter from inclement weather, easier 
access to parking, better restrooms, more food vendors, an improved sound system, stronger 
security, and more. However, it is abundantly clear to us that you preferred our previous venue 
for our Jazz festival which has drawn thousands in the four years of operation.” Allen added, 
“We thank our fans for their input, apologize for any inconvenience, and commit to making every 
effort to implement the aforementioned changes and bring you an even better line-up in 2019 for 
the best Steel City Jazz Festival experience ever.”  

We will be updating the 2019 festival on our website www.SteelCityJazzFestbham.com as 
festival details are finalized. Also, look for upcoming performances, interviews, new photo 
galleries and videos as we plan for the Steel City Jazz Festival 2019. 

About the Steel City Jazz Festival 
The Steel City Jazz Festival is organized by Empowerment Inc. in 2013 bringing the best in jazz in a family friendly environment 
to Birmingham’s Linn Park. The annual outstanding outdoor event also includes a diverse selection of vendors who provide 
great food, stimulating beverages, and quality merchandise.  In 2016, The Birmingham Business Journal named the Steel City 
Jazz Festival in the top 15 Conventions and Events in the State of Alabama. For more information visit 
www.SteelCityJazzFest.com 
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